Amber Noworatzky

From: Nick Reimer

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 10:33 AM
To: Amber Noworatzky

Cc: Christopher Able - D3

Subject: FW: Palice Squad

Attachments: Valders Squad.ipg

Hello Amber,

I would like “discussion of squad purchase” on the next Public Safety Agenda. There were several equipment items in
this squad that we did not need, so the new price is $23,000. Our K9 squad {2011 Crown Vic) should be replaced and
this squad would be a good replacement for it. We would look at using some carryover money from the 2016 squad line
and using the K9 fundraiser line to pay for the rest.

Thanks,
Nick

We have not sold the squad. We can offer you the squad with light bar and computer plus the extra tires that are brand
new for $23,000. That is about as fow as we can go after further discussion with the board. Hope we can make this work
for both of us!

Thanks

Devan

From: Devan Schneider [mailto:devanschneiderl 3@agmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2017 2:54 PM

To: Nick Reimer

Subject: Police Squad

Hello Nick,

On Monday the 9th the Valders Village Board met and discussed the sale of our Police squad car. We totaled
all the equipment in the car as is right now and put a number together of what it would cost to replace the
entire vehicle as is, $44,109.00. Then we called different vendors and came up with a price with the
depreciation value on all equipment and the vehicle. With that said we as a board came up with a price that we
feel is fair and well worth the total package that we are offering. The total price of the vehicle as is that we will
offer it to you will be as follows:

2014 Ford Interceptor Package including--

Laptop- which is a Toughbook purchased from Baycom
Radar- purchased from Applied Concepts Inc.

Driving Light

Push Bumper

Head rest Printer

Partition window

Snow Tires

Light Bar/siren

Mounting brackets for all equipment




Selling price is $32,750

This price does not include the dual band radio, our fire department has offered us $2000 to keep and
utilize it in one of our current fire trucks. Franks Radio was contacted and advised us that the radio has no
resale value amount and we should get what we can for it. If you feel the radio is worth more to you and would
like to make an offer on it we would consider selling it with the vehicle. We paid $5500 for the radio when new.

Any questions feel free to contact me or if you would like to come and look at the squad we can set up a time.
Thank You

Devan Schneider

920-242-6989

devanschneider i 3t email.com




